
PADEP Chapter 105 Joint Permit Application APPALACHIA TO MARKET II AND ARMAGH
AND ENTRIKEN HP REPLACEMENT PROJECTS

SECTION L – Hydrologic and Hydraulic Analysis

Texas Eastern does not propose any permanent aboveground impacts within watercourses, floodways, or
FEMA floodplains. Pre-construction contours will be restored after Line 28 Loop construction is complete,
and no permanent culverts are proposed. Permanent grade changes at the Proposed Receiver Site will not
encroach on watercourses, floodways, or floodplains. Therefore, a hydrologic and hydraulic analysis is not
required.


